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“Education is the passport to the future, for tomorrow belongs to those who prepare for it today.” Malcolm X 

 
Website: 
https://south.burnabyschools.ca/   

Contact: 
 

Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
 

If you can’t use the QR code, please click on this link to the 
registration form https://forms.office.com/r/F3KkefsT72 
 
 

Attention ALL Grads! 
 
Burnaby South’s School Leaving Ceremony is on 
Sunday, May 28th at SFU Convocation Mall.  If you 
are participating in this event, please pay your School 
Activity Fee of $30 and your School Leaving 
Ceremony of $80.  The deadline to pay and order 
your Grad Gown is Friday, March 10th.  All fee 
payments must be paid online using School Cash   
https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/ 

  
Canadian National Mathematics Contest (CNML#6) 
will take place on Tuesday, March 7th at lunch in 
A207.  For more information, please see Mr. Marzouk 
 
 

 
Tuesday, March 7th – Canadian National Mathematic 
Contest #6 (CNML#6), at lunch in A207 
 
Wednesday, March 8th – Report Cards available 
through MyEd Family Portal 
 
Wednesday, March 8th – PAC Meeting, 7:00 pm, 
Multipurpose Room 
 
Monday, March 13th – Friday, March 24th – Spring 
Break – School Closed 
 
Monday, March 27th – School Re-opens 
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